

Ref: ISB/CR/32/2020

Date: 06/05/2020

CIRCULAR- 32

SCHOOL FEE PAYMENT

Dear Parent,

Greetings!

Please be informed that, based on the relaxations in restrictions by the Government of Bahrain, the school cash counter will remain open from Friday, 8th May 2020 between 7.30 am and 12.30 pm, for the convenience of those parents who are not able to remit the fees through online or exchange counters.

We have made the necessary safety arrangements in line with the guidelines issued by the Government of Bahrain. Social distancing and wearing of face masks is compulsory. Crowding at the school entrance or in front of the Administrative block will not be permitted.

We request the parents to cooperate with the school and adhere to the norms strictly for the safety of everyone.

Best Regards

V R Palaniswamy

Principal

